
From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: 3/26/2014 9:42:45 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Soul Train 

Careful! 

On Mar 26, 2014, at 8:10 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@,pge.com> wrote: 

I have to be really careful watching Soul Train clips on youtube at work. I have 
this really strong urge to climb through the screen, into the past, and be in the 
scene. I can't work now. 
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